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27/05/2022 

MRS Kelly BiIton 
30A Cooyong RD 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0466 -62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 

The entry or exit road onto Myoora Road as part of this development concerns me. My 3 
children attend Terrey Hills Public School and due to the proximity of our address to the 
location, will often be utilising both bus stops outside the school on Myoora road once they 
start high school. lam supportive of the development in general however this is not the right 
location for the driveway due to the danger to school students and people using the bus stops. 
Myoora Road is already a busy road at certain times of the day and is very dangerous during 
these times when using the road and buses/trucks are coming in the other direction. Please 
consider safe entry/exit to the development. 
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